B2 Helicopter

A Textron Company

INFORMATION LETTER IL_GEN-13-127
18 February 2013

TO: All Bell helicopter owners and operators.
SUBJECT: PRODUCT SERVICE LETTER, INTRODUCTION.

With the introduction of the new VISTA portal, a Product Service Letter (PSL) number
is required to claim warranty for bulletins.

Future bulletins with warranty will contain the PSL number in the bulletin.

The table below list current bulletins with warranty available and the associated PSL
number.

Product Service Letter ID Service Directive number Validity period
7000000003 ASB_206L-07-147_Rev_A 12/31/2014
7000000004 ASB_ 206L-09-159-RA 07/27/2014
7000000005 ASB_214-13-74 03/31/2013
7000000006 ASB_ 214ST-13-90 03/31/2013
7000000007 ASB_ 407-07-79A 12/31/2014
7000000008 TB_206-12-201 (S/N 4 - 1251) 12/31/2013
7000000010 TB_206-12-201 (S/N 1252 - 3216) 12/31/2013
7000000012 TB_206-12-201 (S/N 3217 - 44719) 12/31/2013
7000000013 TB_429-12-25 03/31/2013

For questions regarding this letter, please contact:

Bell Helicopter Warranty Department.
817-280-3406 / warranty@bh.com
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